
 

        

 

 

 

                     27 September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
Assalaamu Alaikum - Peace Be Upon You 
 
RE: Faith enrichment Clubs 
 
We pray that you and your family are in good health and Imaan, Insha-Allah. 
 
We are writing to inform you that our ‘Faith enrichment Clubs’ will be starting week commencing 9th October 
2023.  
 
The enrichment clubs will take place on Mondays and Wednesday after school and finish at 4:00pm. 
 
The topics we will be covering are: 
 

- The Sahamaail (Noble Features) of Our Prophet (Peace be upon him)  
- Learn Arabic Through the Quran (Last 10 Surah’s) 

 
This is an open policy attendance, and we are encouraging your daughter to join us in rooms 102/103.  
 
Should your daughter wish to attend, please make arrangements for picking her up at 4pm.  
 
JazaakAllah for your ongoing help and support. 
 
Remember our school in your blessed duas. 
 
Yours in Islam, 
 

 
 
Moulana Javed Kachhalia 
Faith and Character Lead 


